
Next week is Classi�ed Appreciation Week, and we’re here to give a standing ovation to the

incredible classi�ed staff who keep our school running smoother than a well-oiled pencil

sharpener.

From the front o�ce rock stars who somehow know everything to the custodians who magically

erase the evidence of food spills, they are the true backbone of education. They answer phones

like pros, navigate the varying subjects we cover in HS, and somehow maintain their sanity while

wrangling both students and adults.

Bus drivers, food service heroes, tech wizards, library gurus, and everyone in between—we want to

thank you for your patience, your humor, and your ability to �nd that one missing Chromebook

charger when all hope is lost. We couldn't have picked better coworkers than you!

Thank you to Amy Aguiñaga, Carrie Hartford, Cheyenne Spliethof, Gunnar Monson, Jackie

Theoharis, Jaime Simpson, Jen Hopkins, John Wheeler, Karli Kotenko, Lanai Spliethof, Latasha

Bibey, Mary King, Mike Sanderson, Sami Brown, Sara Vega, Stephanie Gomez, and Jennifer

Lawrence!

Upcoming Dates: 📅

March 3-6 Classi�ed Appreciation Week

March 3: Spring sports Practice begins, GEAR Up �eld trip to Aerostar

March 4: GEAR Up to OSU Extension O�ce, MS/HS Music Concert



March 6: OMEA District III Band Festival @ Astoria HS

March 7: NOSB OSU Field Trip

March 8: Speech and Debate Meet, FNRL Career Development Event @ Sweet Home HS









The NKN Student Health & Wellness Center would greatly appreciate your assistance. If you could

take a few moments to �ll out this form, it would help us prioritize the personal care items we

provide to students in need. Thank you very much for your support!







The NKN Uni�ed Basketball team showed real grit, stamina, and perseverance at the South

Regional Uni�ed SOOR Basketball Tournament in Corvallis last Saturday. Due to team member

illnesses they played without any subs during their three games. Their �rst game was a near miss

with a score of 31-32. After taking a loss in their second game they turned around to capture a

victory in their third game. The team enjoyed having a few former Neah Kah Nie school district

students cheer them on. After all their efforts a stop at a local ice cream parlor rounded out a very

full day.



FAFSA Alert – Take Action to Help Your Student Secure College Funding!

Dear Neah-Kah-Nie Family,

As your student nears the end of their senior year, we want to remind you that the FAFSA

application for the upcoming academic year is open! Completing the FAFSA (Free Application for

Federal Student Aid) is an essential step in accessing �nancial assistance for college, including

federal and state grants, loans, and work-study opportunities. These resources can signi�cantly

reduce the cost of higher education for your student. However, students who absolutely have no

plans to participate in postsecondary education or are joining the military can be exempt from this

assignment by emailing Esther at esthert@nknsd.org.

This topic is a focus in your student’s advisory class, and we are encouraging them to discuss the

process with you at home. Here’s how you can get started:

Steps to Complete the FAFSA:

1. Gather Required Documents

1. Tax returns, bank statements, and Social Security numbers (for both the student and

parents, if the student is considered dependent).

2. Create an FSA ID

1. Visit studentaid.gov to create a unique username and password for both the student and

one parent (if applicable).

3. Access the FAFSA Application

1. Log in at fafsa.gov with your FSA ID to begin the application process.

Support Available to You:

Individual Consultations

Schedule a one-on-one meeting with our GEAR UP Coordinator or counselor, Esther

Troyer, to receive personalized guidance on �nancial aid and college affordability

strategies.

If you have any questions or need assistance at any step of the FAFSA process, please don’t

hesitate to contact:

Jaime Simpson, GEAR UP Coordinator: 503-355-3564 | jaimes@nknsd.org

mailto:esthert@nknsd.org
https://studentaid.gov/
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https://fafsa.gov/
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Esther Troyer, Counselor: 503-355-3588 | esthert@nknsd.org

We are here to support you and your student in making college an achievable goal.

Sincerely,

Your Neah-Kah-Nie College and Career Team

P.S. Please share this important information with your student and encourage them to actively

participate in the FAFSA process with your support.

mailto:esthert@nknsd.org


State testing is coming up in March for all 11th grade students. The state test provides a

standardized way to measure student learning and ensure accountability in education. It helps

identify gaps in knowledge and skills, allowing teachers to adjust their strategies to better meet

students' needs. State tests also give parents and policymakers valuable insights into school and

district performance, helping to guide decisions about funding and resources. Ultimately, these

assessments aim to ensure that all students have access to a high-quality education and are

prepared for future academic and career challenges. Our hope is that all 11th graders do their best

on the test this year to show how great the NKN School District is at educating our students!

Stephanie Gomez and Shawn Lehr offer after school tutoring on Thursdays in room 3 from 4:00-

6:00. Students needing to access the activity bus can do so at the end. Students can sign up with

Amy in the main o�ce.



A safe average attendance rate is considered 90%. Safe in this context means that our students

are at school consistently and can build positive relationships with both peers and adults as they

learn to navigate the K-12 system. These relationships are critical in establishing healthy and

helpful attendance habits early on.

Our school's average attendance goal is 95%.

Please know that a doctor's note is only required for an extended period of illness. We know that

as our student's immune systems adjust to living and working with so many people outside of their

family, there will be times when they have to stay home to recover from a cold or �u. Any

questions about attendance or illness can be directed to the main o�ce.





Scan the QR Code to view and access resources relating to:

Mental Health

Suicide

LBGTQ+

Sexual Assault, dating violent, domestic violence, and abuse

Student and school safety

Food pantries

Housing and shelter

Childcare and parenting

All prescription and over-the-counter (OTC) medication must be administered at the o�ce by

trained personnel.

Medication that you want your child to take during the school day has to be brought to the o�ce in

the original container (or we cannot take possession of the medication). Parents must complete

the medicine administration form before trained personnel can dispense medication to a child.

ALL OTC medications must be handled through the o�ce (this includes cough drops). If you have

any questions about medication administration and school, please contact our main o�ce.











Neah-Kah Nie High School
https://nknsd.org/neah-kah-nie-high-school/


